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“God is Love” - Welcome Back


August 2022

Club Fair 2022! It's been 6 years since I've been able to do a club fair and I still love it as much as I 
remember. The chaos of campus clubs setting up all over the quad area, the sight of tents to hide 
from the heat, the crowds of students walking around, shouts coming from tables inviting anyone 
and everyone to stop and fill out a quick survey for free things.. there's something new and fun and 
exciting about it all! This year almost felt like a reboot for many of the students since the pandemic. 
My students had shared that they were nervous to talk to strangers and it felt hard to be rejected 
and yet, they continued to take steps of faith. Every little ask counted. I've been talking to our 
leadership team about sowing broadly this year. Scattering seeds among the Cal Poly Pomona 
campus trusting that God will be the one to grow these seeds. Would you join us in prayer as we 
trust God for these seeds to go deep? Would you pray that students would know Epic's presence on 
campus and that many would come and see what the Good News of Jesus means? Would you pray 
that as we head to our Fall Retreat in October, many would come? Thank you for your continual 
prayers and financial support! I see more and more how each of you are in this journey with me as 
we continue to build His Kingdom together! 


